
 
 
 

 

02 May 2014 

 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 

 

As the Organizing Chair of the one day conference that was organized under the research 

project “New value-Added models in Education: Using Latent variable multilevel models to 

solve longstanding biases in value added estimates (ΠΕΝΕΚ/0609)” at the University of 

Cyprus on September 14, 2013, I would like to express my sincere appreciation and thanks to 

EasyConferences and their Managing Director Mr. Petros Stratis for organizing our 

conference and the high quality services that they have provided us from the early beginning 

until the end of the conference. 

 

EasyConferences has helped us significantly in finalizing the conference’s program, 

designing the invitation for the conference and the conference’s banner, preparing the 

certificates of attendance and folders containing the material of the conference to be 

distributed to the participants. Moreover, EasyConferences took care of all other organizing 

details of the conference, such as the coffee break and lunch for the attendees.   

 

Mr. Petros Stratis and his company have worked very hard planning our conference with 

professionalism and they were always very supportive, communicative and cooperative. I 

would like, therefore, to truly recommend EasyConferences to anyone interested in 

organizing a conference with success. 

 

     

      

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

 

 

Leonidas Kyriakides 

Project Coordinator 

Professor in Educational Evaluation,  

Department of Education, University of Cyprus  

Email: kyriakid@ucy.ac.cy 
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